
       HIGH STREET PRIMARY ACADEMY 
        High Street, Stonehouse, PLYMOUTH, PL1  3SJ 

      Tel: 01752  225649  Fax:  01752 222031 
      Email:   high.st.primary.school@plymouth.gov.uk 

 

 

Dear parents and carers,  

 

On Thursday 13th June, the children in Year 6 will be taking part in the Raising 

Aspirations event at Marjon University. This trip will take place during normal school 

hours. 

 

Please ensure that your child comes to school wearing full uniform and that they 

have a packed lunch. If your child is entitled to free school meals, a packed lunch 

will be provided free of charge.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to come and see me, or speak to 

our office staff. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Hedger 
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